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Flu Fighters Get a Shot in the Arm

(Oct. 30, 2001) More than 300 MTA
employees signed up to receive flu shots,
today, and during a second session
scheduled Nov. 7. Flu shots also will be
offered at the operating divisions in early
December. Employees who are registered in
the flexible medical spending plan can be
reimbursed for the $14 cost of the flu shot.
PHOTOS BY BILL HEARD

Michael Holguin of
Construction Contract
Administration accepts
his flu shot from
nurse Cindy Hubert of
At-Home Health.

Alan Terakawa of the
County Counsel’s
office grimaces as he
receives his flu shot...

Diane Ponce of
Transit Operations is
blasé...

Alfred Ong of
Engineering
Management is
patient...

Kathleen Hendry of
Human Resources is
stoic...



metro.net: Viewpoint Articles

http://intranet1/mtanews_info/bulletin_board/flu_shots.htm[11/3/2015 9:31:30 AM]

Gary Staheli of
Employee Relations
reaches the front as a
long line of employees
wait their turns.
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